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Boris,

Geoff Horgan agrees with Ron Iddles. His view is that it is still at committal stage and that if they want
more, let them issue a subpoena.

Regards,

Vicky Prapas

Organised Crime Unit

Office of Public Prosecutions

565 Lonsdale Street, Melbourne 3000
(ph)
fax

Boris
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Vicky, could you please give some consideration to Ron IDDLES' input below?

Boris

From: Iddles, Ronald

Sent: Tuesday, 25 September 2007 07:56
To: Buick, Boris

Subject: RE: ORMAN 8A

| disagree with that.
The first thing is what is the relevance to Faruk ORMAN ?

In other investigations we have argued other POl or suspects are not relevant. With respect
to Hugo RICH, RYAN and DICKSON we did not hand over any information report which
mentioned another person as possibly having been involved. We were represented by Brian
Dennis QC and the Magistrate agreed after he viewed all | information reports.

There does not seem to be a hard and fast rule, in comes down to who represents the Police
and it should not be the OPP for matters such as this.

Regards

Ron IDDLES

Detective Senior Sergeant 18150
Victoria Police - Homicide Squad



